



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 3rd November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Visit to the Fire Station

As part of our topic, 'How do you know? The Great Fire of London', we will be visiting Kingswood fire station. We will be learning about fire fighter's uniforms, their routines and fire safety.

Hedgehogs will be going on Monday 4th December. They will depart school at 9.15am and will return to school at 11.45am

Squirrels will be going on Wednesday 6th December. They will depart school at 1pm and will return to school at 3.15pm

All children will be walking to the fire station, they will need wear their school uniform, a warm, waterproof coat and appropriate footwear.

They can take their water bottle with them. It must be clearly named.

Hedgehogs will return in time for lunch and Squirrels will leave after lunch, therefore the children do not need a packed lunch. They can order their dinner as normal when they come in to school.

As this is a local trip, you have already given your consent and therefore no reply is required. Any questions, please come and see us.

Many Thanks,

Year 2 Team.



Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



